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REPORT OF ADMINISTRATION & DEMOCRATIC SERVICES MANAGER 
 
 
SUBJECT: 
STANDARDS COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP 
 
 
Purpose of Report 
This report asks Members to appoint a Welsh Government appointed Member to the 
Standards Committee in the place of Mrs Gwyneth Hayward. 
 
 
Introduction/Background 
Members will recall that, at the Annual General Meeting held on the 15th June 2016, 
the membership of the Standards Committee was confirmed as: 
 
Councillor R Kilmister Mrs G Hayward Mr R Barrett-Evans 
Councillor R Owens  Mrs V Tomlinson 

  Mrs J Wainwright 
 
However, as Mrs Hayward has been elected Deputy Chair of the Authority, she is no 
longer eligible to serve on the Standards Committee (Regulation 8(3) of The 
Standards Committees (Wales) Regulations 2001 refers). 
 
It is, therefore, necessary to appoint another Member in her place. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
That Members appoint a Welsh Government appointed Member to serve on the 
Standards Committee in place of Mrs Gwyneth Hayward. 
 
 
 
Background Documents 
The Standards Committees (Wales) Regulations 2001. 
 
 
(For further information, please contact Janet Evans, Administration & Democratic 
Services Manager on extension 4834, or by emailing 
janete@pembrokeshirecoast.org.uk) 
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